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▪ All new starters must complete the Departmental fire & general safety induction. These 

inductions are held twice monthly by the Department Safety Officer (DSO). New starters will 

receive an email requesting to attend the next available session. New starters should attend a session 

as soon as possible after arrival. 

▪ All new staff and postgraduate students must complete the safety records on their MyInfo page 

(https://intranet.ee.ucl.ac.uk/myinfo) as soon as possible after the completion of mandatory training 

and inductions. 
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Figure1: Protocol to ensure completion of local health, safety and fire inductions by all new starters. 
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Figure2: Example of Safety record from EEE -MyInfo  

 


